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Dear Senators, 

I am a constituent of Senator Peter Courtney. I've included committee
members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural
Resouces in my email testimony to him about LC19, which now has a bill
number: 1530.
 
It is imperative that you support a strong cap and invest policy for
Oregon's future. Climate change is real; it is terrifying to think of the
future my children and grandchildren face if we don't take steps to
mitigate climate change now. This planet is in crisis. LC 19, now SB 1530,
is a start. If amended, I'd like it to be strengthened. 

Thank you for your consideration on this critically important issue. 

Roberta Cade
1321 Chemeketa St NE
Salem 97301 
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